
 

REPORTING EXEMPTION FRAUD 
Florida laws provide for a number of exemptions from property taxes. When a property owner receives a 
Homestead exemption for which they are no longer entitled, it is deemed to be non-compliant and abuse of the 
law. 

This office is committed to regulating these exemptions, however some can be missed. If you know of a property 
in Citrus County that is currently receiving an exemption, which you believe it should not be receiving, we urge 
you to report this information to our office. 

You can call us on our fraud hotline at (352) 341-8800, or simply print this form, fill it out and drop it off or send 
it to 210 N Apopka Ave. Suite 200, Inverness, FL 34450. If you choose you may remain anonymous by 
completing this form and sending it to us by US Mail with no return address listed. 

 
NOTICE! Florida Statute 668.6076 “Under Florida law, email addresses are public records. If you do not want your e- 
mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.” In the absence 
of a specific legislative exemption, investigative records made or received by public agencies are open to public inspection 
pursuant to F.S. 119. Unless legally protected, all information received by this office is public record. 

 

 
Address of Property: 

 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, IF KNOWN: 

 
Name of the person(s) occupying or using 
the property: 

 
What is the length of time since the owner 
has used or lived in property? 

 
What is the address where you believe the 
owner may be located? 

 
Is the property occupied or vacant? 

 
Is the property a rental or a vacation home? 

 
Any additional information you think would 
help us with the case: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like for us to contact you, please provide the following: 
Name Daytime Phone Email Address 

 ( )  

 


	Email Address: 
	address: 
	name: 
	time: 
	location: 
	occupied: 
	rental: 
	area: 
	phone: 
	contact_name: 
	additional: 


